
Discussion with Members and Disc Golf Committee 

 

On Thursday the 16th of June 2022, the club held an information meeting for members to 

discuss the potential collaboration with Disc Golf South. Tim Fletcher who is the leader of the 

Spaces and Places Strategy at Active Southland was in attendance to explain the benefits of a 

multi-use space.  

A list of the issues or concerns raised are outlined below and will be worked on together with 

Disc Golf South. 

• Communication – Open communication between both codes regarding safety and 

etiquette needs to be ongoing  

• Course Maps - Both course maps will be made available 

• Green Fee Players – Monitoring by both parties and all profits to the Golf Club. Disc 

Golf members will have membership tags 

• Health and Safety – It is expected that both codes respect each other and use 

common sense  
 

The Financial Benefits to the Golf Club 

• Annual Lease amount of $3,500 (initially with room to review) 

• Disc Golf South will become Disc Golf Members of the Queen’s Park Golf Club with 

$100 of their sub coming to the Golf Club 

• Green Fees will be charged out at $15 – Club keeps all profit 

• Major Tournament – When Queen’s Park is closed to golfers, Disc Golf South will pay 

approx. $1,000 per day 

• Bar profits will benefit the Golf Club 

Collaboration and shared facilities can have many benefits such as combining resources, 

sharing costs, and sharing ideas and services, which is looked upon favourably by funders. 

 

Moving forward there will be another meeting to formalise the agreement between the two 

codes. 

We wish to thank the members who took the time to attend the meeting, and the Disc Golf 

Committee for giving our members a chance to discuss and answer questions. A special 

thanks also to Tim Fletcher for being part of the process and then the follow-up process as 

well. 

Please remember that this is a work in progress and there may be some hiccups along the 

way. It would be greatly appreciated if we could do our best to be welcoming. 

 

Regards, 

The Queen’s Park Golf Club Board 


